Announcement Regarding Outside Providers

Over the past 15 years, Spectrum Academy has always been willing to accommodate outside
providers coming to work with students in our school buildings during the course of the school
day. We truly value the services that have been provided over the years and we have always
been willing to collaborate with other providers as long as it was a benefit to students and was
not a burden for school personnel. Unfortunately, after careful consideration we have
recognized that the benefits have dwindled and the burden increased. Spectrum Academy
must be able to fulfill its legal educational obligations to students, and do so in a consistent,
uninterrupted manner. Therefore, effective May 13, 2022, Spectrum Academy will no longer be
able to accommodate any outside organizations coming to work with students during the
course of the school day.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Please let us know if there is
anything we can do to ensure a smooth transition.

Sincerely,

Jaime Christensen
Executive Director of Academics

Liz Banner Christina Guevara Krisanne Lewis
Director of Academics Director of Academics Director of Student Services
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